
What is the Bee Network?
It is Greater Manchester’s vision to create an integrated London-style transport system which will join together buses, trams, rail as well as 
cycling and walking.

The vision is to create the perfect neighbourhood and the Bee Network will connect up every area and community in Greater Manchester, 
making it easy, safe and attractive for people to ride, scoot, walk or wheel will create a transport system that joins up buses, trams, cycling, 
walking and rail.

The scheme will make trips by foot and bike a safe, pleasant experience, contributing to the delivery of the UK’s largest cycling and walking 
network.
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Progress
All the newly constructed block-paved 
footpaths were completed in the run-up 
to our Christmas shutdown, presenting a 
remarkable transformation to the area. The 
enhanced pathways not only look fantastic 
but also contribute significantly to the overall 
aesthetic appeal.

Upon our return from the shutdown on January 8, 2024, we commenced works on the next 
phase of our project – the development of the Railway approach car park. We anticipate its 
completion, ready for public parking, by mid-February 2024.

Simultaneously, our team began works on the railway bridge located on Manchester Road, 
we also anticipate the completion of this by mid-February, which will then see successful 
completion of the whole scheme.

Vacancies
We are currently recruiting for the 
following roles:

	� General Construction Operative
	� Civils Project Manager
	� Assistant Works Manager
	� Quantity Surveyor
	� Traffic Safety Officers
	� HR & Training Administrator

Please submit your CV to hr@gcox.co.uk.

Planned Works 

Phase 1 - 3rd October 2022 to 27th April 2023

Phase 2 - 27th January 2023 to 19th May 2023

Phase 3 - 22nd May 2023 to 16th February 2024
Phase 3B Block Paving to Footpaths - 10th October to 20th December

For more information about the scheme visit www.rochdale.gov.uk/BeeNetwork or to sign up for our monthly newsletter send your email 
address to beenetwork_rochdale@gcox.co.uk.


